
FOCUS Broadband Cable Update 
Effective August 20, 2022  

 
 

On August 20, 2022, GAC Family (Channel 45 & HD Channel 940) will be 
changed/rebranded to Great American Family. This change is a result of a decision 
made by the network and is out of our control. 
 
Great American Family will continue to feature family-friendly series, original 
holiday movies and seasonal romcoms that celebrate faith, family, and country. 
 
Great American Family will also continue to be available as part of the Standard 
Package. 
 
 
 

Direct questions to FOCUS Broadband Customer Service: 
910-754-4311 or 888-367-2862 

Email: contact@focusbroadband.com 
PO Box 3198, Shallotte, NC 28459 

mailto:contact@focusbroadband.com

